
 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

Thank you for considering a donation to help fund hunter advocacy, wildlife conservation, hunts and 

fishing excursions for veterans, youth outdoor programs, habitat preservation and game management in 

Washington State and across the US.  

The 24th annual Seattle Sportsmen's Convention fundraiser will be held at the Lynnwood Event Center 

on Saturday March 2, 2024.  Each year we host 350 attendees, providing a large Live auction, Silent 

auction, Raffles and Games.   

Past Projects Funded include:  

 Washington State Mountain Goat Surveys  

 Blacktail Deer Hair Loss Studies  

 Hunters for the Hungry donations  

 Funding of hunts and fishing trips for veterans  

 Annual youth programs and hunts  

 Pronghorn Antelope re-introduction into eastern Washington  
 

We can only accomplish these activities and more with your support, generosity and participation. In 

exchange for your donation, we will recognize your company via social media, quarterly newsletter to 

our membership, on our website, and in our Auction guide that will be in the hands of each attendee.  

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this opportunity.  

Regards,  

Sally 

Sally Torres 
Seattle Sportsmen’s Convention Event Coordinator 
eastonjane1883@gmail.com  
425-864-1171 
 
 

 

 

Seattle Sportsmen’s Conservation Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and our Federal Tax 

I.D. number is 71-0867816.  

You can learn more about our organization at www.seattlesportsmensconservationfoundation.com 
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